
From: Kate Marianchild <katem@mcn.org>

To: Kate Marianchild <katem@mcn.org>

Date: 2/1/2019 3:13 PM

Subject: Mendo's GMO-free reputation is at risk

Hi Everyone,

Genetic engineering is rearing it head in the cannabis industry––on national, international, and even local levels. We have an opportunity next week
to make sure Mendocino County remains GMO-free. 

This Tuesday, Feb. 5th at the County Administrative Office on Low Gap Rd. in Ukiah, the Board of Supervisors will consider amending the
county's Cannabis Cultivation Ordinance to prohibit growing or producing of genetically engineered cannabis.

Please come to support Mendocino County's GMO-free reputation and to add your voice to that of our two new supervisors, John
Haschak and Ted Williams, who are bringing this issue forward. 

The Board of Supervisors' meeting begins at 9:00am. There is not a specific time for this agenda item, but  this issue will probably be taken up
between 10:00 am and early afternoon. Call the County (463-4221) for a more precise time.

Call 707-459-2643 for more information.

I hope you can make it! If you can’t, you can email your comments to the entire board at bos@mendocinocounty.org or click on this link to find
the email address for your individual supervisor.

Kate

~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Kate Marianchild
Author, Secrets of the Oak Woodlands: Plants and Animals among California’s Oaks
www.katemarianchild.com
707-463-0839 (h)
707-472-1930 (c)
1211 Parducci Road
Ukiah, CA 95482
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